
PUBLIC NOTICE 
CITY OF SAMMAMISH 

 
Sammamish City Council and Boards/Commissions 

City Council/Commissioners attending Town Hall Event 
Wednesday, February 28, 2024 

 
No�ce is hereby given that a quorum, four or more Sammamish City Councilmembers, will be 

atending a Public Open House Event on Wednesday, February 28, 2024, at Sammamish City Hall 
from 6:00 pm un�l 8:00 pm. There may be a quorum with Sammamish Board members and 

Commissioners also in atendance. No ac�on will be taken by Council or Boards/Commissions at 
this event. 

 
For more informa�on about this event, please contact Ryan Rodruck at 

rrodruck@sammamish.us or via telephone at (425) 295-0549. 
 
Ryan Rodruck 
Communica�ons Manager 
 
Published on Wednesday, February 14, 2024 
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